
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

Eagles and eaglets wrapped up the school year with the virtue, COURAGE.  We all need to have 

courage to take us to what's next!  Students listened to Pete the Cat: Sir Pete the Brave.  After a 

short discussion about courage the Eagles and Eaglets came up with their own super heroes! Once 

they were done using their imagination the Eaglets were surprised to find that super heroes are 

among us each and every day!  They worked together to color pictures of our everyday heroes... 

nurses, doctors, police officers, farmers, fire fighters, and teachers...just to name a few!  Thank 

you, Eagles, for a great year! 
 



 

 


